Debra Thompson

L R I
From: Ken Thynes <kenjthynes@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Proposed Ordinance Change to the existing Civil Defense/ Emergency Response
Ordinance.

Good Morning;

I am writing and want to go on record as strongly opposing the new, proposed, City/Municipal/Borough/
ordinance which is proposed to bring changes to the existing emergency response definition, response
actions, and emergency authority of the Civil Defense and emergency response ordinance.

The new verbiage and intent of the proposed ordinance clearly is worded so as to allow a militaristic
initiation and enforcement of violations of our civil rights. This proposed ordinance change does not
“work with the citizens", it is clearly aimed at militaristic bashing us into submission of ridicutous
violations of our lives and freedoms.

I am in full support of an ordinance that "works with the citizens of this community” in response to a
real emergency; but, I will not abide an ordinance such as this proposed ordinance change. This proposed
ordinance change needs to be withdrawn and re-written so that it "supports"” the citizens and "works
with the citizens” in the event of a real honest emergency situation. I and my family are not sheep and
we refuse to be treated as sheep and be herded by force into buckling under to a ordinance violating our
very freedoms. Withdraw this proposed ordinance now, and re-rewrite it so that it foremost: recognizes
and protects our freedoms, and also “works with us”,

Thank you.

Sincerely;

Ken Thynes

Sent from my iPhone



